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            Minutes of the General Meeting held 04/06/2014.
20 voting members were present for this meeting (see attachment gm01 for names)

With apologies from: -

 J.W, K.W, D.N, L.M, J.S, and J.E.

1. The meeting started at 7.30pm with an introduction by club chairman Chris McCarthy.

Chris outlined the proposals being put before the members. Her ecommended that a vote be taken on the 3 options with the option receiving the highest number of votes being the one  accepted.
It was then stated that the board recommended option C which was in fact the option for no change.

Mr Dexter, as spokes person for the steering group set up to review the structure of the board and the future objectives of the club, then expressed his frustration at the lack of communication between the board and the steering group since the last EGM when a vote on the options was abandoned.

This was refuted by the Board chairman.  And a discussion followed.
A member ( Pete) then interjected that it would appear that the steering group and the board had great difficulty speaking to each other and this did not bode well for the future of the club.
S.D then suggested that the vote be halted for a second time and that the new board , elected after the following AGM, would work with the steering group and come up with concrete proposals by December.

The meeting was then adjourned for 20 minutes whilst the board went away to review their position.

On return the board changed their recommendation  to Option B in the hope that this would move the club forward.

Option B stated that the board would consist of no more than 10 members.

The chairman, secretary and treasurer would be elected for a period of 3 years with the remaining board members elected for 1 year.

Underpinning this option was the steering group’s recommendation that the elected board members would take up designated roles on the new board,(see steering group proposal).

A vote was taken and the results are as follows:-

Option A.
4

Option B.
10

Option C.
9

Abstentions.
2

Option B was therefore accepted as the way forward for the club and  the M &A’s will be updated accordingly.

2. The Chairman next proposed a number of changes to the Types of club membership

  
Non-voting membership will consist of:-

Affiliated sports-membership ( darts team, dominoes team e.c.t.), social members,  children

A new voting membership will be created giving a parent of a paid up club junior/youth the right to vote. This will be one vote per family irrespective of the number of paid-up juniors/youths in the family
VIP and Patrons will be removed from the options
Spouses are social members by default

There will be no named concession membership types, instead concessions will be processed on an individual basis.

A vote was taken on all options and  passed unanimously.

The meeting was then called to order and closed at 9pm.
